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Important Dates: 
May	25:	No	School,	Teacher	
Records	Day	
May	28:	No	School,	Memorial	Day	
June	1:	First	Friday	
June	4-8:	Spirit	Week	
June	6:	PTA	Meeting	
June	8:	Field	Day	
June	14:	Kindergarten	Stepping	Up	
Day	
June	15:	Fifth	Grade	Graduation	
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French Teaching Intern 
Needs a Home 
Stokes	School	will	have	a	French	
Teaching	Intern	for	the	2018-2019	
school	year.	If	you	are	potentially	
interested	in	providing	housing	for	
this	person	please	e-mail	
erikab@ewstokes.org./		

  

Kindergarten Stepping 
Up/Fifth Grade Graduation 
Kindergarten	will	celebrate	the	
end	of	the	school	year	with	their	
Stepping	Up	Ceremony	on	
Thursday,	June	14,	in	the	Multi-
Purpose	room	at	9:30	AM.		
Fifth	grade	will	graduate	on	Friday,	
June	15,	in	the	courtyard	at	9:30	
AM.	Fifth	grade	scholars	will	have	
four	tickets	to	distribute	to	family	
members	for	the	ceremony.	There	
will	be	a	reception	at	the	school	
following	the	ceremony.	Fifth	
grade	parents,	please	send	
pictures	and	videos	of	your	
scholar’s	early	days	at	Stokes	
School	to	abbys@ewstokes.org.		

Spring Concert Success 
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	joined	us	last	Saturday	for	our	Spring	
Concert.	There	were	beautiful	performances	by	the	violinists,	the	
steel	drummers,	our	choir,	and	the	after	school	theater	arts	group.	
Congratulations	to	all	of	our	musicians	who	worked	hard	in	
preparation	for	the	show!	

Staff Appreciation Thank You 
Thank	you	to	all	of	the	parent	volunteers	who	have	made	this	year’s	
Staff	Appreciation	Week	so	special.	From	the	delicious	treats	every	
morning	to	the	elaborate	luncheon	prepared	by	Makeisha	Daye-
Smith	and	Chef	David,	we	appreciate	all	of	the	time,	effort,	and	love	
put	into	the	week.		

Walk and Roll Results 
Congratulations	to	all	the	scholars	and	staff	members	who	
participated	in	Walk	and	Roll	on	Wednesday!	Fourth	grade	French	
had	the	most	participation	with	19	scholars,	and	will	receive	an	
extra	30	minutes	of	recess!	

Mr. Frey Returns 
Former	fourth	grade	teacher,	Mr.	Frey,	returned	to	Stokes	School	this	week	to	
speak	with	our	fifth	graders	about	his	experiences	traveling	this	past	year.	Mr.	
Frey	visited	Cuba,	Mexico,	Belize,	Guatemala,	and	Haiti	this	school	year.	He	
stayed	with	host	families	and	spent	time	improving	his	Spanish,	in	additional	to	
photographing	numerous	festivals	and	rituals	in	each	of	the	countries	he	
visited.	Many	of	Mr.	Frey’s	photos	can	be	seen	on	Facebook	at	
www.facebook.com/sunnysides.life/,	and	on	Instagram	at	sunnysides300.		


